
Request for Extension of Legal STA 

 

TVC NY License, LLC (“TVC”), the licensee of Digital Low Power Television Station WNYN-LD, New York, 

New York (the “Station”), hereby respectfully requests Commission approval to continue to operate 

under its existing special temporary authority (“STA”) for six additional months – until May 6, 2016.    

 

Following damage to the Station’s transmitter by an electrical storm, TVC determined that it required 

the STA to continue to operate the Station at reduced power, with its most recent extension granted on 

April 27, 2015.  See, e.g., FCC File No. BELSTA-20150423AAH.  At that time, and as noted in that prior 

filing, TVC had commenced business negotiations relating to the implementation of a granted 

construction permit for the Station.  See FCC File No.  BPDTL-20141202AAH (the “Permit”).   TVC is 

pleased to report that it has made substantial progress on these negotiations, and consequently has 

begun the process to obtain the necessary local permits to construct under an improved facility 

consistent with the Permit.   At this time, and subject to other appropriate approvals, TVC hopes to 

begin construction pursuant to the Permit within the next ninety (90) days.  However, in order to 

continue to provide the Station’s broadcast service during such construction, TVC hereby requests an 

extension of the STA. 


